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31st October 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Cinderella – Gala Theatre Durham  

We are delighted to inform you that the whole school is going to see Cinderella at the Gala 

Theatre in Durham on Thursday 30th November 2023. Children will have their lunch in school 

before leaving at 12:15 pm and we will return to school at approximately 4.45 pm (traffic 

depending).  

Nursery children need to be accompanied by 1 adult and I would be obliged if you could 

inform the nursery staff, via DOJO, who will be able to attend with your child.  

This is an excellent opportunity for the children which could not be replicated in the 
classroom. This visit is covered by the parental consent form already completed. A voluntary 
contribution of £16.00 towards the cost of the trip would be very much appreciated and can 
be paid via ARBOR.  Donations can be paid in instalments (e.g. £2.00 a week) if you wish. Your 
donations do make a difference to what we can offer the children.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs J Burgess  
Executive Headteacher 
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